

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill Deputy City Clerk

July 25, 2014

Common Council President Michael Murphy City Hall, Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear President Murphy:

This is to confirm that the following individuals have taken their oaths and are now duly qualified to serve as members of the following boards until their terms of service end as listed below.

Clifton Crump Christopher McIntyre Bronzeville Advisory Committee Bronzeville Advisory Committee July 24, 2016 July 23, 2016

Sincerely,

James R. Owczarski City Clerk

cc: Appointees
Boards

Files

